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April 24, 2018 

 

Reverend Glenn Grayson 

Via email: glennggrayson@aol.com 

RE: Jeron X Grayson Community Center Campus Parking Lot Addition 

 

Dear Reverend Grayson, 

 

At the DRP meeting this month, the DRP unanimously voted to amend your initial project to 

approve acquisition of the additional lot, Block 10-N, Lot 165. 

On behalf of the Hill District’s Development Review Panel (DRP), we offer this letter of support.  

Thank you for contacting the DRP for approval of the Jeron X Grayson Community Center 

Campus parking lot addition.  

We wish you the best in your development endeavors. Congratulations! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marimba Milliones 

President & CEO  

 

Robert Rubinstein, URA 

Daniel Gilman, Mayor’s Office 

City Councilman Daniel Lavelle 

State Representative Jake Wheatley 

 


